
  

katten.com

Best Practices in Reporting Foreign Bank and Financial 
Accounts in 2015
Presented by The Knowledge Group

October 21, 2015

Trusts and Estates partner David Allen will co-present "Best Practices in Reporting Foreign Bank and 
Financial Accounts in 2015," a live webinar hosted by The Knowledge Group taking place 
Wednesday, October 21 at 12:00 p.m. (ET). The panel will discuss the new requirements for 
Reporting Foreign Bank and Financial Accounts in 2015, and provide advice to companies and their 
legal counsel on compliance with the myriad regulations and on avoiding related litigation. Additional 
information can be found here.
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